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We regularly inspect and maintain schools to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our school 
communities. 

The school holidays are the ideal time for a lot of maintenance and project work to take place 
in schools across the state without disrupting learning. 

Planned work over the Winter School Holidays 

We will be doing work at your school during the Winter School Holidays. This period may 
include from the end of the school day on Friday 5 July 2024 up to the first day of Term 3 for 
staff on Monday 22 July 2024. 

We are remediating the top tier of the school’s oval. The work includes: 

• upgrading drainage on the retaining wall 
• excavating the grounds to install kerbing gutter 
• repairing the synthetic grass. 

Work will take place during standard construction hours from 7am to 5pm Monday to Friday 
and 8am to 1pm on Saturdays. No work will be done on Sundays. Vacation care on the school 
site will continue with the work area cordoned off before the work starts, and additional 
safety measures in place to minimise disruption to their planned activities. 

The health, safety, and wellbeing of the school and the local community is our highest priority. 

If you have any questions about this work, please contact the NSW Department of Education 
on the details below.   

Thank you for your cooperation during this important work.
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